

crest Amited Church

October 16, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:

In the Matter of ABCO Construction (1999) Limited

Hillcrest United Church of Georgetown, Ontario, undertook a major addition to our existing facility during the summer of 2002. Following an open competition, we chose the services of ABCO Construction to be the contractor for this work. ABCO had also come to us highly recommended. We are pleased to report that the project was completed on schedule and under budget.

This only tells part of the story. We found ABCO, and specifically Mr. Blair Harrison, to be extremely helpful and accommodating. Blair worked well with our Building Committee team offering helpful insight and advice as we progressed through the project. When local and regional approvals seemed months away Mr. Harrison always appeared with the needed answers. Mr. Harrison made himself available for what seemed like endless meetings of the Building Committee and the Church Congregation.

ABCO Construction stood behind their work without question. Upon completion of the project they were available to do minor changes and 'fixes' discovered during final inspection.

We were more than satisfied with our dealings with ABCO Construction and would recommend them highly.

Regards,

Rod Eller

Property Committee
Hillcrest United Church

Georgetown, Ontario

1956 Trafaigar Road 1982 Georgetown ON 1973-485

Mone:

905-878-4B72 905-878-0982